
SF-22-04 

From: Julian Oppenheimer < M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec. 14 (1)> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 2:34 PM 
To: mayor@oshawa.ca <mayor@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Splash park/pad  

To Mayor Dan Carter, 

I am a resident in oshawa and I live on switzer drive off of sommerville. There 
is a park at the bottom of the road called sommerset park. I've been living here 
for 15 years and I heard that there used to be a public pool at this park. There 
are a lot of younger families living in this area now then before with lots of kids 
that go down and play at this park.  
Im reaching out to ask if you would consider putting in a splash pad for the 
kids to play in during the summer. There is an an abundance of space that 
could be utilized to make more families enjoy this park. Please consider as If 
this is something that could be done by you, you will get my vote. 

Sincerely, 
Julian Oppenheimer 
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